P. 0. BOX 3157
PIKEVILLE, KY 41502
PHONE: (606) 631-9162
FAX: (606) 631-3087
TDD: (606) 631-3711

\ Mountain Water District /

May 23, 2011

Public Service Commission
Linda Faulkner

Division Director Filings
211 Sower Boulevard

Post Office Box 615
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602

Re: Case No. 2009-00541
Shelby Valley Sewer Project, Phase lll, Section 2
Pike County, Ky.

Dear Ms. Faulkner:

In response to your letter dated May 11, 2011 regarding the above referenced matter,
please find attached notifications from myself, as well as from Jody Hunt of Summit
Engineering, Inc. indicating that the project was completed in accordance with the
approved plans and specifications and a copy of the “as-built’ maps are enclosed as
required by the certificate of convenience and public necessity.

If you need anything further from the District regarding this issue, please contact me at

606-631-9162, extension 301.
Sincerely, ,

Grondali Potter
Manager

Enclosure(s)

cc: Rhonda James, Chairperson
Greg May, UMG COO



PIKE
PHONE: {%ég@} 631 m%?f“?

FAX: (606) 631-3087
TDD: (608) 631-3711
March 29, 2011
Cathy Arnett

Internal Policy Analyst

SRF & SPAP Section, Water Infrastructure Branch
Division of Water

200 Fair Oaks Lane, 4" Floor

Frankfort, KY 40601

Re:  Shelby Sanitary Sewer Phase 111, Section II - Collins
Pike County, KY

Ms. Arnett:

This letter is to inform you that the above referenced project has been completed and the
Mountain Water District initiated operation of the facility on February 17, 2011.

If you have any questions or require additional information please do not hesitate to call
and/or email Jody Hunt at Summit Engineering, Inc., Pikeville, KY office at (606) 432-
1447 ext. 327 / jhunt@summit-engr.com.

Thank you,

N \/MM y N

Glondal Potter
Project Manager




BUMMIT ENGINEERING, ING.

March 29, 2011

Cathy Arnett

Internal Policy Analyst

SRF & SPAP Section, Water Infrastructure Branch
Division of Water

200 Fair Oaks Lane, 4" Floor

Frankfort, KY 40601

Re:  Shelby Sanitary Sewer Phase 111, Section IT - Collins
Pike County, KY

Ms. Arnett;

This letter is to inform you that the referenced project has been constructed in accordance
to the approved plans and specifications.

If you have any questions or require additional information please do not hesitate to call
and/or email me at Summit Engineering, Inc., Pikeville, KY office at (606) 432-1447 ext.
327 / jhunt@summit-engr.com.

Thank you,

e A
Jody G. Hunt
Associate / Senior Project Engineer

ce: file
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